
Bar Harbor, Me 
August 24, 1977

Dear Laura,
Thank you for your letter, and altho 

I didn’t receive the copy of Dr. Schaefer’s 
letter to you, it doesn’t matter^s I’ll 
plan to drop in to see you on my vaj: back 
to Tucson. That will be between Sept. 10th 
and 14th, approximately. And I will get in 
touch with Dr. Schaefer when I get home.

Yes, I have the 1945 pictures you asked 
about, and will send them to you when I get 
back to Tucson. Hope this will not be too 
late for your use of them at this time. I 
am quite sure I can find the negatives also.

Here on the coast of Maine at Acadia 
National Park it is rather cool and damp now 
with Fall aproaching, but any weather here is 
much more to my liking than the August heat 
of Tucson, whether it is dry,or humid with 
the summer storms.

I look forward to having a quiche visit 
vi si t with you when I go through Santa Fe on 
my way to Tucson. I’m so glad to hear the 
Center will be having a show of your work, 
and I do hope you will be able to get there.
I should be most happy to have you stay with 
me if it will be of any convenience for you, 
and depending on what the Center is planning 
for you. I do live out^jside of town a little, 
but would be able to drive you at any time..

Best wishes, /
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